
VSA NEWS 

 

Hundred Club: There is still time to sign up to our Hundred Club. If you want to 

be in with a chance of winning our monthly prizes of £25, £15 and £10, please 

complete the form and leave at the School Office with your payment. First draw 

will take place on 5th October.  

Fundraising Christmas Cards: Between now and next Thursday the children will 

be bringing home their finished Christmas card designs. If you would like to 

order cards please return the completed form on the back of the artwork by 

9th October with your payment.  

Cake Sales: The Cake Sale will fall to Mars Class to start us off next Friday 

(28th September). Please make or bring some cakes in for the class to sell. 

 

Check out our notice board in the main corridor to see what the classes spent 

their cake sale money on last year as well as the dates for our social and 

fundraising events this year.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

 


